
 

 
 
 
 

                                             Town of Hannibal 
                                       Planning Board Meeting 
                                              February 6, 2020 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman LaFurney at 7:00 PM with the Pledge of 
Allegiance. Present were Mike LaFurney, Tony Murabiro, Randy Hall, Mike Sullivan and Diane 
Miano. Absent Carmen Papa. 
 
 
 
The minutes of the January 2020 meeting were accepted as read by Diane Miano- second by 
Tony Murabito. All in favor. 
 

Correspondence- Chairman LaFurney read two letters.  1) Caraccioli Law firm sent a letter stating 

a public hearing will be Monday February 17, 2020 at the Town of Oswego at 7:00 PM to receive comments or 
questions on 5MW Solar Farm at 8341 State Rout 104 Oswego NY.  2) Brad Townsend letter of thanks to the 
Planning Board members for approving the B T & T Special Use Permit. 
 

Old Business- None at this time. 

 

New Business- Robert Godfrey was present tonight to discuss a proposed subdivision on 226 Gifford 

Road Tax I.D. # 268.00-03-03.03. He would like to divide 2 acres with a mobile home and small barn on it from 
the 47.72 acres. The issue was tabled for further research and discussion.  
 
A motion was made by Tony Murabito to adjourn the meeting at 7:0 PM- second by Randy Hall. All in favor.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
Donna Whitcomb 
Secretary 

 
 


